Calling All 2nd Grade Students!


Come join Mrs. Susina for the 

St. Benedict “Booked for Recess” Club

The “Booked for Recess” Club will meet Tuesday, November 3rd during recess.  We will be reading Piper Green and the Fairy Tree by Ellen Potter.  Students should have the book read before our meeting date so that we can discuss the entire book
There are three things you should know about Piper Green:
1. She always says what’s on her mind (even when she probably shouldn’t).
2. She rides a lobster boat to school.
3. There is a Fairy Tree in her front yard.
 
Life on an island in Maine is always interesting. But when a new teacher starts at Piper’s school—and doesn’t appreciate the special, um, accessory that Piper has decided to wear—there may be trouble on the horizon. Then Piper discovers the Fairy Tree in her front yard. Is the Fairy Tree really magic? And can it fix Piper’s problems?

Students can check this book out of the public library or borrow from a friend.  If you would like Mrs. Susina to order a copy of the book for you, please send $6.00 (cash if possible) to school by Friday, October 16th.  This will allow enough time for the books to arrive and for your child to have the book read by our club date.  

Student Name: 












Parent Email (for reminders): 










Grade: 


 
Teacher/Room Number: 






Please circle one:

I will get my own copy of the book.

I would like Mrs. Susina to order ($6 enclosed).
